
Senate Scholarships 

The Senate awards two scholarships: one for a student transferring and one for a returning 
student.


For the past three years we’ve awarded $250 to each of them. The Scholarship Committee is 
recommending the following students for these two scholarships:


Courtney Thompson for the Bakersfield College Academic Senate Scholarship (Transfer)

Azucena Galarza for the Bakersfield College Academic Senate Scholarship (Returning)


These scholarship recipients will be honored at the Honors Celebration on April 28 at 6:30 p.m.


See message from Amanda Stone sent on April 14 @ 8 AM for the details about attending the 
virtual Honors Celebration.


